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Mobile Testing: OU Health and OCCHD 
at John Marshall High School parking lot Oct. 24

(Oklahoma City) – On Saturday, October 24, the Oklahoma City-County Health Department (OCCHD) 
and OU Medicine will continue their joint effort providing mobile testing in zip codes experiencing high 
COVID-19 positivity rates in Oklahoma County. The Oct. 24 testing site will be at John Marshall High 
School, located at 12201 Portland Ave., in Oklahoma City from 1-3pm. 
 
This is the second month the organizations have provided mobile COVID-19 testing.
 
Saturday, Oct. 24  Mobile COVID-19 Testing
Who should be tested?
•	 People who have symptoms of COVID-19
•	 People who have had close contact (within 6 feet of an infected person for at least 15 minutes) 

with someone with confirmed COVID-19
•	 People who have been asked or referred to get testing by their healthcare provider, local or state 

health department. 

In addition to the mobile testing, individuals needing a test in Oklahoma County can schedule a test 
through OCCHD’s Crush the Curve website at testokc.com. 

About Oklahoma City-County Health Department 
Established in 1910, Oklahoma City-County Health Department (OCCHD) is committed to protecting health, promoting 
wellness, and preventing disease to ensure a healthy future for the Oklahoma County-area community. OCCHD was one 
of the first public health departments in the nation to receive accreditation by the Public Health Accreditation Board. For 
more information, please visit www.occhd.org.

About OU Health
OU Health is the state’s only comprehensive academic health system of hospitals, clinics and centers of excellence. With 
11,000 employees and more than 1,300 physicians and advanced practice providers, OU Health is home to Oklahoma’s 
largest doctor network with a complete range of specialty care. OU Health serves Oklahoma and the region with the 
state’s only freestanding children’s hospital, the only National Cancer Institute-Designated OU Health Stephenson Can-
cer Center and Oklahoma’s flagship hospital, which serves as the state’s only Level 1 trauma center. Becker’s Hospital 
Review named University of Oklahoma Medical Center one of the 100 Great Hospitals in America for 2020. OU Health’s 
oncology program at OU Health Stephenson Cancer Center was named Oklahoma’s top facility for cancer care by U.S. 
News & World Report in its 2020-21 rankings. OU Health also was ranked by U.S. News & World Report as high perform-
ing in these specialties: Colon Surgery, COPD and Congestive Heart Failure. OU Health’s mission is to lead healthcare in 
patient care, education and research. To learn more, visit ouhealth.com.

COVID-19 testing at locations across Oklahoma County every Saturday


